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Amber Noworatzky

From: Josh Kunz <joshkunz@deckersupply.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 12:26 PM

To: Greg Minikel; Kaitlin Piazza

Cc: ' Adam Tegen; Paul Braun; Dan Koski; Nick Reimer; Mark DeZeeuw; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: External: RE:N. 10th & Buffalo St. - South Crosswalk - Proposed RRFB Lights
Attachments: Manitowoc N 10th & Buffalo RRFB.pdf

Hello!

Thanks for your patience with this.

Attached you will find the quote for a standard crosswalk system that the City has ordered. Please review, and let me
know if you have any questions, concerns, or changes. | have also added a few notes below. Let me know if you want
me to make any adjustments and resubmit a new quote. Thanks!

e | quoted astandard crosswalk system for 2 way traffic which will have (2) light bars facing oncoming traffic from
both sides of the road. | typically recommend this so that the oncoming traffic knows why vehicles are stopping
in case there is a large vehicle at the crosswalk blocking the light bar on the right side.

e If you just want (1) light bar on each side of the road facing oncoming traffic, you can deduct qty. 2 of Line Item
#4.

Josh Kunz

Outside Sales/Product Manager
Cell: 608-577-0900
www.deckersupply.com

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 4:45 PM

To: Josh Kunz <joshkunz@deckersupply.com>; Kaitlin Piazza <KPiazza@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org>; Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski
<dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Mark DeZeeuw <mdezeeuw@manitowoc.org>;
Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>

Subject: N. 10th & Buffalo St. - South Crosswalk - Proposed RRFB Lights

Hi Josh,

Kaitlin from the Community Development Dept. is looking at the installation of Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons
(RRFB’s) for the south crosswalk at North 10™ and Buffalo St.

Just a reminder that N. 10% St. is now Two-Way Traffic, so | believe that we just need one sign (RRFB) facing each
direction.

Can you get us another quote for an RRFB to serve this south crosswalk?? Initially, | thought this was for next year, but |
guess they would like to install it this year if everyone is on board with it. Thanks.



Kaitlin,

Talk to Adam and/or the Mayor about this proposed RRFB. Historically, every RRFB that has been installed has been
approved by the Public Safety Committee. You should proba bly do the same with this one.

The next meeting April 8". Let Amber at the PD know if you would like this added to the April 8" agenda. Thanks.

Be Alert !
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